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NOTICE REGARDING DOWNLOADING THE OMR SHEET AND ANSWER KEY FOR 
THE POST OF ASSISTANT COMMISSIONER, PRINCIPAL, VICE PRINCIPAL AND 
PRT (MUSIC) IN KVS TO BE FILLED THROUGH DIRECT RECRUITMENT. 

The candidates who have appeared in the KVS Direct Recruitment Competitive 

Examination held on 7th 8th and 9th February, 2023 are informed that the answer keys 

have been uploaded on the website. The candidates who are not satisfied with the 

answer key(s) may submit their challenge by following below mentioned procedure: 

1. The candidates should download their response sheet (attempted question paper) 
from the link VIEW/DOWNLOAD EXAM QUESTION PAPER. The sequence of 
questions and options in response sheet has been arranged according to Master 
Question Paper. 

2. However, the candidates may download the master question paper from the link 
DOWNLOAD MASTER QUESTION PAPER. It's a zip file so the candidates should 
unzip it and take print of relevant question papers in which they have appeared in the 
examination for their reference. The candidates may match the question/options 
sequence of their response sheet with the question/options sequence of Master 
Question Paper. 

3. The candidates should mark the answers on master question paper according to the 
answers marked by him/her during the examination as mentioned on their response 

sheet. 

4. Thereafter, the candidates should download answer keys from the link 
VIEW/DOWNLOAD ANSWER KEY. These answer keys are according to master 

question paper. 

5. Now the candidates should match the answers marked on master question paper 
with the answers shown in the answer keys. 
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6. In case the candidates are not satisfied with any of the answer key(s), they have to 
click on the link Submit Key Challenge.  Select the question through dropdown which 
they want to challenge and click on Select for Challenge, select the answer option 
which you think is correct. In case, the candidates think that more than one option is 
correct, they have to select such desired options. In case, the candidates have opted 
wrong answer option for challenge, Click to Update your Answer. In case, the 
candidates want to challenge more answer key(s), follow the same procedure. 

7. The challenge on answer keys will be accepted online only, through the link available 
on the website latest by 22/02/2023 (upto 11.59 PM). The challenges submitted by 
any other mode i.e. email/post or in person will not be accepted. The prescribed fee 
of Rs.1000/- per question challenged will be required to be submitted through 
Credit/Debit Card by 22/02/2023 (upto 11.59 PM). The refund (if any) will be 
transferred online to the concerned credit/debit card account, so, the candidates are 

advised to pay from their own credit/debit card. 

8. The challenges, against which the fee is received, will be verified by the concerned 
subject expert(s). If the challenge of answer key is accepted i.e. if any mistake is 
noticed by the subject expert(s) in the answer key, a policy decision will be notified on 
the website and the fee shall be refunded. The decision of subject expert(s) on the 
challenges shall be final and no further communication will be entertained. 
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